ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: September 6, 2023

Subject: R-52-23: Director of Public Works — Burr Vogel

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to expressly confirm the appointment of Burr Vogel as the

Director of Public Works for the City of Annapolis; and consent to compensate the Director.

Impact of legislation on operations
The City looks forward to Mr. Vogel moving from his current role as the acting Director of Public

Works into the permanent Director role. This change will allow the Department to retain Mr.
Vogel’s experience on the City’s many important and complex initiatives. It will also facilitate
long-range planning, setting overall policies in the Department, navigating alignment between
operations and City priorities, and problem solving.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation fills an important gap in current staffing, which will allow the Department of
Public Works to move forward on other staffing fronts.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



